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          21 March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Eco Week 

 
Maiden Erlegh are excited to announce that the week commencing Monday 27 March we will 
be holding our very first Eco Week! 
 
The goal is to show students and staff how the environment plays a significant role in almost 
all areas of our lives and to raise money for the World Land Trust. This international 
conservation charity works with partner organisations across the globe to enable communities 
to protect their local wildlife. You may recognise some of their patrons Sir David Attenborough, 
Steve Backshall and Chris Packham. 
 
What will be happening during Eco Week? 
 

 Bake Sale Tuesday 28 March after school under the covered way by reception - 
minimum donation of 50p per item (cash only). 

 Fun Run Thursday 30 March after school – we are asking for a £3 donation. 

Payments should be made using ParentPay, which can be accessed via the following 

link: https://www.parentpay.com/, by Friday 16 April 2023.  Should you have any 

issues with your access please contact us on the following email address: 

parentpay@maidenerleghtrust.org 

 There will be vouchers for the winning individuals, plus house points available for all 
who participate, running or walking. If your child would like to take part they will need 
to change into PE kit after class and meet on the field.  

 During lessons, some teachers in a wide variety of subjects will also be showing how 
each subject has links to the environment.  

 Each morning your child’s tutor will read out the ‘Eco Tip’ - amongst other news these 
will include updates about our new recycling bins. 

If you or your child would like to bake an item for the Bake Sale please follow the link below 
to complete the sign up form to help us with planning. Your child will need to bring the item(s) 
to the staff room along the Main Corridor the morning of the bake sale (Tuesday 28 March) as 
parents/guardians will not be allowed past the main gates. 

https://forms.gle/KoEwgu9G1JWPuitT9 

Yours sincerely 

Maiden Erlegh Eco Schools Committee 
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